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Ref: KES/MSH 
 
12th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we approach the end of term, I want to update you on some events that are taking place and let you know 
the final day arrangements. 
 
On Tuesday 19th December 2023 we are holding Jingle Jam. This will start at 3.30pm. Your child can collect a 
letter regarding Jingle Jam from Mr Tallant. Tickets are free but there will be a donation bucket to raise funds 
for our Tanzania trip next summer. This is a fantastic opportunity to get involved and support our students. 
 
School will close at 12.30pm on Thursday 21st December2023. Those who are entitled to a school meal will 
be able to collect lunch before they leave. Students can choose to wear a Christmas jumper on this day and 
donate £1 via the School Gateway. All money raised will be donated to a local charity. If students wear a 
jumper, then they do not need to wear a shirt, tie, or blazer. All other uniform still applies. Those that choose 
not to wear a jumper should arrive in full uniform. 
 
Free school meal vouchers will again be issued for the Christmas period. Please check your emails for these 
vouchers. 
 
School will reopen on Wednesday 3rd January 2024 at 8.30am. I would like to remind parents of our uniform 
expectations. No trainers should be worn, coats should not be worn in the building, skirts should be of an 
appropriate length and acrylic nails should not be worn. I would like to thank you in advance for helping to 
raise standards and expectations at the academy. 
 
You may have noticed that there are now railings located on the road between the academy and the leisure 
centre. I hope you agree that this is a positive measure to keep our students safe. Please do not park next to 
the railings or drop off and pick up as this will block the road. 
 
Finally, I hope that you have a happy and peaceful Christmas and look forward to welcoming all students 
back to school on Wednesday 3rd January 2024 at 8.30am.   
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kathryn Evans 
Principal 
 


